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Do you remember the ol’ “Mickey Mouse” television show with its opening theme song? I
bet you do!

The Membership Committee has another version:  “Hi member, Hi member, what do you
know and what to you say?”  Well, we say:  “To those members who have not  yet renewed
their membership for 2017, you will be receiving an email very soon with a “SECOND
NOTICE” statement.  Please be aware your membership will expire on May 1, 2017 if you
don’t renew. 

When you renew your membership you are not only supporting the GJAOC  but, also
confirming and continuing your support of the Grand Jury System.  GJAOC is the largest
association in California. We lead with our membership strength and, there is strength in
our numbers!

GJAOC has four luncheons during the year:
   

◦ March 2.ts

◦ June 1st

◦ September 7th  
and our Holiday luncheon on 

◦ December 7th at the Phoenix Club.  

Mark your calendars now for our first luncheon on  March 2ndat 11:30 a.m.

On the behalf of the Grand Jurors Association of Orange County, the Board of Directors
wishes 
 

A HAPPY AND HEALTHY NEW YEAR to you all.
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